

## Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331



Email: <a href="mailto:admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk">admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk">www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk</a> BHGS is a company limited by guarantee Company number: <a href="mailto:07831507">07831507</a> Charity number: <a href="mailto:EW01517">EW01517</a>

15th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## School catering service feedback

We are presently reviewing the catering service, currently provided by Aspens Services, to ensure this meets the ongoing needs of our school community. Please could you take a few minutes to complete our Google feedback form by **Wednesday 31st January**.

This survey is designed to be completed by both parents/carers and pupils from all year groups, whether or not the school canteen service is currently being used.

You will be aware that food prices have risen sharply in recent years which has put pressures on both caterers and families. At Bishop's we have aimed to keep the service at the lower end of reasonable costs, and are interested to understand your expectations in terms of the variety and quality of food you wish to see on offer, as well as affordability. We also wish to collect information on food preferences and dietary requirements so that we can ensure the food service caters for the majority of our community.

To access the survey, please click here: **BHGS catering feedback form January 2024**. Thank you for your support.

Information about our school catering service including menus and current tariff may be found on our website, <a href="https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/catering-2/">https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/catering-2/</a>

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Debbie Daniel School Business Leader



O BRITISH

International School Award 2021–24









